
COVID-19
The Church is now closed. 

All Public worship is suspended all church buildings in the Church of England are now closed. 

Our worship of God and our care for each other continue. 

www.hereford.anglican.org

The vicar/churchwardens of this church can be contacted in an emergency 

Telephone: 

Email:


